
From: Travis Turner <TTurner@peba.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/5/2014 5:59:06 PM
Subject: Re: Veto Requests

Thanks Christian,

I think we are Ok with all provisos, but I'll let you know something for sure first thing in the morning.

Travis

On Jun 5, 2014, at 8:58 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Travis,
 
                If you have any veto requests (which I would assume would just be on the proviso side for PEBA), could 
you please let me know sometime today or possibly tomorrow morning?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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